
 
 
 
Neu Community Inc. 
1019 S. Heatherwilde Blvd 
Suite #150 
Pflugerville, TX 78660 
 
 
October 17, 2022 
 

RECEIPT OF FUNDS NOTIFICATION 
 

This is to confirm that $90,000 was received from  Rajesh Kothamasu, Raju Sidhugari, Hariprasad 
Kothapallias (HRMS Realty LLC) of October 14, 2022, with respect to the investment in Neu Creek.  
 
If you have any question, please let me know.  
 
Thanks for joining the Neu Family! 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mitch Allen 
CFO 
Mitch.Allen@NeuCommunity.com 


